
Hanover Volunteer Hose Company

PRECINCT BUILDING

HANOVER, NEW HAMPSHIRE

September 23, 1963

Dear Miss Croasdale,

This letter is to inform you that by a vote of the members of the 

Hanover Volunteer Hose Company, you have been selected to be honored with 

Life Membership of the Hose Company.

According to our by-laws, "Any member of the Hanover Volunteer Hose 

Company may be awarded a Life Membership for outstanding service to the 

Organization and the Hanover Fire Dept.” For your many years of service 

we thank you and we hope you will attend our social functions and any of 

our meetings in which you, as a Life Member, still carry a vote.

Once again, for the Company, we thank you and hope that you will 

not be a stranger to the Fire Dept.

Very truly yours,

John D. Anderson 
Secretary


